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December 8, 2024 

Motoharu Nishii
Japanese National Secretary 
c/o Shinichi Uchida
Uchida-s@zushi-kaisei.net

Dear Mr Nishii & Shinichi; 

Thank you for submitting the bid to host the 2025 Snipe Women’s World Championship. The SCIRA Board has 
considered the bids and has granted this Championship to SCIRA Japan.

The SCIRA Board is very happy to celebrate the 30th anniversary since the first Women's Worlds were celebrated 
in Yokohama.

We realize that it takes a considerable amount of planning and volunteers to put any major regatta on, but trust 
SCIRA Japan will rise to the occasion as you have in the past.

Thank you for the submitting the bid and congratulations.  Please work with the SCIRA office to provide content for 
the Championship website and assistance with all race documents and other necessary items to plan this event.

Here’s to a successful regatta for the Snipe Class; 

Best regards, 

Jerelyn Biehl 
SCIRA Executive Director 

Cc: Zbigniew Rakocy, SCIRA Commodore 
Martin Bermudez, SCIRA Vice Commodore 


